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PUBLIC NOTICE  

EMERGENCY REPAIR 
The Public Works Department will be coordinating an emergency sink hole repair on 

Thursday July 11, 2024, from 8:00am to 5:00pm at the intersection of Bodega Avenue 

and Dutton Avenue. Traffic lanes will be maintained in a shifted pattern and Emergency 

Vehicle access will be maintained throughout the repair process. This is the first stage of 

specialized repairs. The second stage of restoration will be scheduled for the week of July 

15, 2024. We are estimating 3 working days to complete the repair.                       

 

 

Dante Del Prete 

Public Works Superintendent 


